
Looking for some Holiday Decor? 
We have two fundraisers going on from October 1-October 21st 

that will support Cedar Mountain's Music program. 

 

If you would like to purchase a Wreath or Goodies from the link below, you can 

contact jeberhard@cedarmt.org or klandherr@cedarmt.org 

and they will get a JH/SH Band/Choir student to assist you. 

 

https://seller.clubschoicefundraising.com/Home/SchoolPage/CEDA21 

 

Products will be delivered Tuesday, November 26th! 
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